WITNESSING AND WINNING SOULS

Introduction

By His atoning death on the cross Christ has made salvation possible for all men everywhere. But in order to receive salvation each person must first hear the Word of God and the testimony of Christ. God's plan is that every person who is saved should be filled with the Holy Spirit and should then use this power to witness to others of Christ, and that in this way the testimony of Christ should continually be extended further and further abroad, until it has reached the uttermost part of the earth and until all nations have heard. This is the great way in which all Christians can work together to prepare the way for the return of Christ. Christians who are faithful in witnessing will receive a reward from Christ Himself, and will have the joy of seeing in heaven the souls who have been won through their testimony. Christians who are unfaithful will have to answer to God for lost souls to whom they failed witness.

Memory work: Acts 1:8 Please check when Memory card prepared □		
		(Review previous verse daily)
	1.	What did Christ tell His disciples that they were to be for Him? (Acts 1:8)
	2.	How far did Christ say that the witness of His disciples was to extend? (Acts 1:8)
	3.	To whom must the witness be extended before the end of this age? (Matt. 24:14)
	4.	Of what 3 things concerning Jesus did Peter say that he and the other disciples were witnesses? (Acts 10:39-41)
		(1)
		(2)(3)
		What did God tell Paul that he was to do for Christ? (Acts 22:15) What did Paul continue to do from the day that he came to know Jesus? (Acts 26:22)
	7.	What does a true witness do by his testimony? (Prov. 14:25)
	8.	What should a wise Christian seek to do? (Prov. 11:30)
	9.	After Andrew found Jesus, whom did he in turn bring to Jesus? (John 1:35-42)

10.	After Jesus found Philip, whom did Philip in turn bring to Jesus? (John 1:43-47)
11.	When the Pharisees questioned the man born blind, what did he answer from his own experience? (John 9:25)
12.	What 2 things should we talk about and make known to other people? (1 Chron. 16:8, 9) (1)
13.	When people opposed Paul's testimony in Corinth, what did God tell Paul? (Acts 18:9)
14.	What spirit did Paul tell Timothy was not from God? (2 Tim. 1:7)
15.	What does the fear of man bring? (Prov. 29:25)
16.	What instruction did Paul give Timothy concerning the testimony of Christ? (2 Tim. 1:8)
17.	When Peter and John were commanded not to speak about Jesus, what 2 answers did they give? (1) (Acts 4:20) (2) (Acts 5:29)
18.	When the other disciples heard that Peter and John had been forbidden to speak about Jesus, what did they all do? (Acts 4:24)
19	After the disciples had prayed and been filled with the Holy Ghost, what did they all do? (Acts 4:31)
20	. What special position did God give Ezekiel among his people? (Ezek. 3:17)
21	. What did God tell Ezekiel would happen to him if he failed to warn the sinners? (Ezek. 3:18)
22	. What 2 things did Paul testify to all men at Ephesus? (Acts 20:21)
23	(2)
24	What is the final reward laid up for all faithful witnesses of Christ? (2 Tim. 4:8)
	Memory work: Acts 1:8
	Write out this verse from memory.